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MPI has received government approval to modernize coverage levels for Basic Autopac deductibles,

Basic third party liability (TPL) and maximum insured value (MIV).

This modernization of MPI products will provide greater customer choice and protection to

Manitobans.

The new and updated products will be available beginning April 1,2021 for the 2021/2022 insurance
year. As usual, rates will be submitted for approval to the Public Utilities Board (PUB) in 2020.

The proposed product changes include the following:

e Basic Autopac deductibles for passenger vehicles and motorcycles increase from $500 to
$750.
o Proposed optional deductible levels for passenger vehicles are $200 Plus, $200
Standard, $300 and $500.
o $200 Plus waives deductibles for collision with an animal, glass repair,
theft/attempted theft, and vandalism.
o $200 Standard waives deductibles for collision with an animal, and
theft/attempted theft.
o Proposed optional deductible levels for motorcycles are $200, $300 and $500.
e Basic Autopac deductibles for buses and commercial trucks increase from $800 to $1,200.
e Basic TPL coverage increases from $200,000 to $500,000.
e MlVincreases from $50,000 to $70,000.

Information on the proposed changes to MPI products is also available on the public website.
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